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ThoughtExchange Results Now Avallable 
We sincerely thank our families and staff who responded to our most recent ThoughtExchange as well 

as the Special Education families and staff who responded to the ThoughtExchange specific to them. 
Both exchanges were launched on September 18 and closed on September 25, 2020. 

Results of the general ThoughtExchange, including resulting act ions and future steps, are available 

online. 

Results of the SRecial Education ThoughtExchange, including resulting act ions future steps, also are 
avai lableon line. 

Increase to 7 Free Meals Per Student, Per Week Begins 
10/5/20 
We are pleased to announce that the number of meals distributed to ALL STUDENTS IN CHERRY HILL 

will increase from five to seven per student each week beginning October 5, 2020 at High Schools East 
& West . Each Monday from 3-6 pm, each student will receive 3 breakfasts and 3 lunches; each 

Wednesday from 3-6 pm, each student will receive 4 breakfasts and 4 lunches. This program will 
continue through December 31, 2020 or until the federal funds for the program run out. 

IMPORTANT: Apply for Free/Reduced-Price Meals by OCTOBER 
15 DEADLINE Before Free Meal Distribution Ends 
Because our free meal distribution will end by December 31 - or "until the funds run out" - families are 
encouraged to apply now for Free and Reduced Price Meals for the 2020-2021 school year. Deadline 
is October 15, 2020. A letter of explanation in English and in ~panish is available to interested 
families. 

For the fastest response, we strongly encourage families to ~pp]y: online. 

Families may print copies of the application in English and ~panish. Paper applications also are 
available at the Malberg Administration Building, 45 Ranoldo Terrace. 



Reminder Regarding Acceptable Use of Computers 
Parents and students are reminded that behavioral expectations for remote learning under Board 
Policy 2361 -AcceRtable Use of ComRuter Networks/ComRuters and Resources are expected to be 
followed and will be enforced according to the acceptable disciplinary actions listed in the policy. 
Please direct any questions or concerns about behavior during on line learning to your building 
principal. 

Visit WE Return to Learn 2020 on Our Website Here 

For the latest information as our school district, like all school districts in the state of New Jersey 

under the directive of Gov. Phil Murphy, prepares to reopen schools. Our first day of school is 

September 8, 2020. 


